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As a naturopathic doctor focused on treating mental health and a licensed psilocybin 

facilitator I can share that the prohibition on dual licensed practicing is confusing to 

clients and impares our ability to deliver effective care. That is why I support this bill 

that will end this prohibition. The lay public struggles to imagine how a trained 

professional can unlearn their skills simply to comply with one law at a time, 

especially where complementary skills and training would be of greater service to a 

client. The other components of this bill also have my support as means of improving 

upon this pioneering program. 

 

Thank you 


